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This bill is only for leaf blowers used for commercial use. 

Why doesn't this bill include battery powered lawn mowers, trimmers, chainsaws, and 

edgers?  

If you really want to reduce noise and carbon emissions, then require they use 

residential leaf blowers  

or allow for a rebate for all Oregonians to apply for battery powered commercial and 

residential leaf blowers. 


